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A public hearing will be held at the Police
Facility Community Room, 234 SW Kendall
Court, Troutdale, Oregon on May 18, 2020 at
6:00 p.m. before the Troutdale Budget
Committee.  The public is invited to provide
written comments and suggestions with
respect to possible uses of Oregon Shared
Revenues for FY 2020-2021.

Submit Written Public Comment:  Citizens
wishing to comment on the possible uses of
Oregon Shared Revenues for FY 2020-2021,
are asked to provide testimony in writing only and send your written testimony to the City
Recorder via email at info [at] troutdaleoregon.gov no later than 24 hours before the
meeting to allow the testimony to be forwarded to the Budget Committee.

Persons unable to provide written comments in advance are encouraged to contact the City, via
email at info [at] troutdaleoregon.gov or by calling 503-665-5175, 24 hours in advance of the
meeting to discuss alternative arrangements.
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